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Awards 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners: 
Sammy, Tess, Tully, Will, Anna-Rose, Kyla and Riley 
 

Lunch Orders THURSDAY! – Healthy Menu 
Please remember to order and pay for your lunch 

order on Thursday. 
 
Assembly 
Assembly will be held this Thursday at 2.45pm in 
the BER. Primary will be presenting an item. 
 
Important: Student/Parent Information Updates 
The school needs to know immediately if any of 
you and your child’s details/circumstances change, 
i.e. address, phone numbers, etc. and any informal 
family pick up arrangements or formal Court 
Orders regarding custody of your child/children. 
It is essential that we have current information. 
Please advise the school immediately if you have 
any changes we are unaware of, on the following: 
 Address 
 Contact Phone Number/s 
 Health Conditions: If your child/children 

have a health condition that requires 
medication – especially ongoing medication 
ie asthma, diabetes etc. or a severe allergy 

which may require an epi pen, we need a 
Health Care Plan signed by your doctor as 
soon as possible (also notify us, if you 
change your doctor). 

 Family Court Orders:  we need current 
copies of any formal court orders (we also 
need to know any informal arrangements as 
well). 

Please note: Our School is transitioning to a new 
Administration and Finance System; parents will be 
notified through the newsletter if there is anything 
affecting them. We need all student information to 
be current to transition to the new system. If you 
have any questions please see Mr. Scott.  For any 
change of details - please notify Mrs Chapman in 
the office by this Thursday. 
 
School Photos 
Our school photo day is Monday 19th June in Week 
9 of this term. The photos will be taken by CDP – 
Cliff Dykes Photography straight after morning 
assembly.   
Please find attached a double-sided sheet with all 
the information and package deals. Read the 
instructions carefully as there are changes for this 
year. You will not receive an ‘order envelope’. 
Images will be uploaded to the CDP online site for 
preview and purchase, approximately 2 weeks 
after photo day. Each child will receive a unique 
‘shoot key’ prior to their activation on Friday 20th 
June. Family photos order forms are still available 
and if you are unable to order online, call into the 
office to get forms for both of these orders. 
If you have any questions please call the studio on 
026342 3070 or email cliff@cliffdykes.com.au. 
 
Diary of a Wombat production 
The Infants class will be attending a theatre 
production of “Diary of a Wombat” this Friday 2nd 

What’s on!! 
Term 2  

 
 LUNCH orders: Submit Thursday morning 
 Assembly: Thursday 1st June 
 Diary of a wombat: Orange Theatre 

production: This Friday 2nd June 
 Spring Into School:  Next Tues 6 June 
 School Photos: Mon 19th June (Week 9) 
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 30th May 2017 Term 2 Week 6 
June at 10.00am.  The bus will leave at 9.30 am so 
please be on time to school to ensure your child 
gets their seat to see the show. The students will 
travel to and from the Orange Civic Theatre on  
Cooks Bus Service. 
 
 
 

 
 

Talent Quest at Spring Terrace Public School 
The Talent Quest has started well with some lovely 

performances and some entertaining ones too! 
Entrants need to be organised and ready to 

perform at the BER on Wednesday at 1.30pm 
straight after eating their lunch. 

In Week 9 finalists will be announced and a Finale 
will be held in Week 10 on the Wednesday to find 
Spring Terrace’s Most Talented Student. Good luck 

everyone who enters. 
This Wednesday Sammy and Tess, Rihanna, Zakk 

and Levi will be performing. 
 
 
 
Homework Club 
To assist students in keeping on track with their 
homework Mrs Barrett and Mr Scott have decided 
to trial a homework club on Tuesday afternoon 
from 3:15 to 3:45 pm and Thursday lunch time in 
the Library. 
This will be voluntary and parents are welcome to 
come along for the Tuesday session after school 
today. 
 
 
Commonwealth School Banking 
Please find attached a school-banking package if 
you wish for your child to bank through the school. 
The school receives a commission based on the 
amount of deposits we do per term. There are 
reward prizes for additional banking’s and a 

‘special pack’ for the child who opens the next new 
bank account! 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
¤¤¤ Spring Into School ¤¤¤ 

• Next Session: Tues 6 June 
• Please refer to the roster for your childs 

news day 
 
• The cold weather is here don’t forget 

additional clothing ! 
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Oosh – Orange City Council 
Out of School hours Care services will be providing 
Vaction care at Calare Public School during the July 
School Holidays 
For more details please call 6393 8600 or see the school noticeboard. 
 

Orange Regional Conservatorium 
Orange Youth Orchestra Proms concert – Saturday 
3rd June – contact the  ORC office for futher details 
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